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Officers
President Norm Pinard 603-498-5875
Vice President Dustin Dodge 781-507-4182
Secretary James Wilson 805-717-9326
Treasurer Frank Knowles

Don Crete
603-502-6022
603-321-6162

Advisory Board

Richard Gorman March 2026 603-395-1867
Bill Lane March 2025 603-571-0100
Ed Knowles March 2024 603-923-8209
Earl Sweet,Jr March 2024 603-382-2236
Richie Houde,Jr. March 2024 603-235-7288

Committees

Archery William Tellier Kitchen Norm Pinard
Boy Scouts Scott Rogers Newsletter Ed Knowles
Building Jon Goulet Range Bill Lane
Bylaws Ed Knowles Spacetown Beagle Richie Houde,Sr.
Grounds Richard Gorman Town Fair Tim Layman
Hunter Ed Tom Faunce

Website
Ways &Means
Brian Handley

Elected Officers

Regular Meeting

Upcoming Events

Feb 7th RSC Game Dinner Feb 17th
Regular Meeting
Regular Meeting

Feb 21st
Mar 20th

Annual Meeting Mar 6th

Newsletter Input
Any RSC,SBC or Scout members having information or photos that they would like to have posted
in the RSC newsletter can address them to Ed Knowles at rsc.newsletter03077@gmail.com.Be
sure to state what you'd like written with each photo.Also a reminder of items for sale in the
newsletter,let Ed know when the item sells,so he can remove it.
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Sergeant at Arms












